
Pinedale Estates Domestic Water Improvement District 
PO Box 1553 

Lakeside, Arizona  85929 
(928) 367-6621 

 
August 16, 2018 

  
Greeting from the Pinedale Estates Domestic Water Improvement District!  
  
Your board would like to update you on the progress made towards improving our water system. 
 
Kleansweep Contracting (Barry Harville) has made required repairs and installed two 5,000 gallon storage 
tanks to replace the leaking storage tank.  Well meters have also been installed so we can monitor leakage 
and get a better handle on our supply.  We would still ask our customers to be careful with their usage until 
further improvements can be made.  We are currently exploring grant or USDA Rural Development loans to 
make further improvements to the system but this will be a long process. 
 
Customers have been very cooperative with the new rates and billing schedule.  Please go to our new 
website https://pinedaleestateswater.myruralwater.com and sign up for alerts using your email or cell 
phone.  You can also pay your bills online using your credit card.  Please contact the office if you have any 
problems.  We will not overwhelm you with alerts.  You can also find information about rates, rules and 
regulations as well as new service applications. 
 
Please remember that you can have your monthly water bill emailed to you for your convenience. 
 
The next board meeting will be held on September 3, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. at the Pinedale Fire Station. 
 
Mike Eckert, Chairman  
Charles Mead, Vice Chairman 
Ray Hinesly, Treasury 
Gary Engman, Board Member 
George Jones, Board Member 
  
Please remit all payments to the above address and address billing questions to Stephanie G. Irwin CPA at 
928-367-6621 or sgicpa@frontiernet.net.  If you have water delivery issues please contact Barry Harville at 
(928) 242-0320 or kleansweepops@yahoo.com.  
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